From: Clinton Stredwick
To: Lindsey Green
Cc: Tracey Dupuis
Subject: FW: SWP policies

**Date:** September 5, 2018 4:01:55 PM

FYI

**From:** Nathan Garland [mailto:ngarland@grandriver.ca]

**Sent:** September 5, 2018 3:16 PM

**To:** Clinton Stredwick <cstredwick@southgate.ca>; Jason Wagler <jwagler@grandriver.ca>; Martin

Keller < mkeller@grandriver.ca>

**Subject:** RE: SWP policies

Hi Clinton,

It may have gone to Jason or Martin. I have copied both on this email.

Regards,

Nathan Garland 519.621.2763 x 2237

**From:** Clinton Stredwick [mailto:cstredwick@southgate.ca]

Sent: Wednesday, September 5, 2018 3:13 PM

**To:** Nathan Garland **Subject:** SWP policies

Hi Nathan

I believe you were circulated on or source water protection OPA public meeting this evening. Does the GRCA have any comments regarding the draft SWP policies we are proposing to include in the Township of Southgate OP? The public meeting is this evening however a by-law will not be going forward until Late Sept or early Oct.

Regards,

## Clinton Stredwick, BES MCIP RPP Municipal Planner

Township of Southgate 185667 Grey County Rd 9 Dundalk ON NOC 1B0

519-923-2110, Ext: 235 or 1-800-560-6607 f: 519-923-9262

<u>cstredwick@southgate.ca</u> <u>www.southgate.ca</u>